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We held an event at Indian Creek Highschool in the work readiness classes. We had the privilege of spending the entire day with the students. Many students passing by the classroom we were in stopped by during their free periods to talk with us about CCMEP and even try the Virtual reality simulations. We learned that the students put on their own food truck every Friday serving food from different regions. The dish made for the day was Empanadas and they were very generous to share with us. A total of 43 kids used the simulations and gave positive feedback about their experience. I would say close to 20 kids submitted preliminary applications for CCMEP that we can now reach out to and offer our services.
The CCMEP team has been going to the local schools, doing eligibilities, and speaking with the students about CCMEP. 
They also held a workshop with the facility at ICHS, on Resumes. 
Have had several new to AD. Not many for DW. 
Fresh Start has received the extension and we are excited to continue the work there.
Addus had open interviews at the CAC on Thursday 29th. 
The WIOA team is working on the Let’s educate event, hoping to hold this in Cadiz. We are waiting to hear from Sally Buffalo.  Working on holding this in last June.

